To: Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as a personal recommendation for Jeff Barnosky. I have personally known Jeffrey for over 26 years. He has worked at Hood’s Do-it Center as an employee of mine for 21 years. Jeff worked his way up the ladder and became the manager of our paint department. That position he held with the company for 15 years.

He is a team player and is also able to work well on his own to accomplish the company goals.

Some of his daily duties included his interaction with a large client base, where it was necessary to provide information and solutions to a variety of problems, in a wide range of hardware areas.

We had also worked together to figure out the solutions to many problems in the early DOS and Windows days.

It is my understanding that Jeff wishes to continue his current growth in the technology field. I am certain he will be missed at his current position, but I also feel he would be an asset to any company who may employee him. 

If you would like any other information please call.

Edward C. Christie

Owner 

Hood’s Do-it Center

1844 Ford Ave.

Wyandotte MI  48192

ed@hoodsdoitcenter.com
